
Midshipmen from the United States Naval Academy Information Warfare Club visited the Office of Naval 

Intelligence on April 24 to learn more about the Information Warfare community and engage with Rear Admiral 

Mike Studeman, Commander, ONI, ONI Enterprises, and experienced IW officers. This event serves as a 

supplement to the USNA Outreach Program which provides support to midshipmen pursuing IW community 

selection.  

The USNA IWC Club’s mission is to foster relationships between midshipmen interested in Information Warfare 

and officers and enlisted personnel of the Intelligence, Cryptologic Warfare, Information Professional, Cyber 

Warfare Engineer, and Meteorology and Oceanography communities. The club aims to advance understanding, 

knowledge, and awareness of Information Warfare, while providing midshipmen opportunities to learn and 

explore their interests within all five of the Information Warfare communities.  

https://www.facebook.com/USNavalAcademy?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW8ygGGzB2TuwkNcveWyy-hi3vQQTbftA6uhpV0HAKTU8q82SpUfXKxmOivVh2uYCeOxSbAxxDoZXdXgLznNoyG-XY5hbLrzut8E8sGV5X_psm_zncppgT-thLINugfqLEltZ2mqdbECeUpWVoP6WMikR2-5DAAWNzWlF-02UPWmhaU1JepLcC05YwPXDa7Atg&__tn__=-

